
 

DINING SERVICES COMMITTEE 

CHAIRPERSON’S REPORT 1-17-2021 

 

The regular Dining Services Committee meeting scheduled 
for January 6, 2021 was canceled due to the Freedom Plaza 
retractions resulting from concern after several Residents tested 
positive to Covid-19. 
  
On January 7th, a special meeting was called for with the previously 
established 9 member Alternate Dining Committee specializing in 
criteria affected by Covid-19.  The meeting was presided over by 
Theresa Lehman, Food & Beverage Director. 
  
Also present were Angie Roher, Executive Director and Jennifer 
Gonzalez, Associate Dining Director. 
  
The meeting's objective was to determine when to reopen the Dining 
Rooms.  After considerable discussion, considering alternate dates, a 
unanimous vote concluded reopening should occur on February 
22.  The date is one day after inoculation of the vaccine for the 2nd 
time, which is understood to result in 95% protection. 
  
Please consider the foregoing as Minutes for the RAC publication. 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
  
Stan Zarinsky 
Chairman 
Dining Services Committee 
  

 


